From: Penny Mitchell < PMitchell @flcities.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2020 11:28 AM
To: Penny Mitchell < PMitchell @flcities.com>

Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] 2020-2021 Florida League of Cities Board Nominations

TO: Ten Most Populous Florida Cities Board Member and contacts:

RE: 2020-2021 Florida League of Cities Board Nominations

In preparation for the FLC Nominating Committee meeting to be held August 14, 2020, in conjunction with the Florida League of Cities' annual conference, please provide the City's recommendation for the FLC Board of Directors seat for the Ten Most Populous cities. As you consider and submit this name, please bear in mind it is a <u>recommendation</u> to the Nominating Committee. While, historically, the committee has taken the recommendation of the city; they are not bound to do so.

Please provide this information to me <u>before</u> <u>June 28, 2020 on your City's letterhead</u>.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

## Penny B. Mitchell, CMP

Executive Assistant Florida League of Cities, Inc. 850.701.3649 office 850.345.1730 cell

